Alberta Fire Chiefs Association



Professionals serving Professionals

January 11, 2013

Dear Project Sponsors:

RE: Letter of Support

On behalf of the Alberta Fire Chiefs Association I would like to indicate our support for the Lethbridge and District Exhibition for their expansion plans. Our organization hosts an annual conference and trade show that draws over 300 delegates from across Alberta. The conference committee has struggled to find locations in Alberta that are suitable for hosting our trade show, seminars and banquets in one facility. We have expanded the number of days we are requiring to five days which has created many challenges in finding a suitable location.

Being able to have our tradeshow and main conference program in one facility is a primary decision when looking for a location. This combined with quality of the facility and the food services are critical in our choice for a conference location. With the future plans being presented by the Lethbridge and District Exhibition we are confident that our conference could be hosted in Lethbridge with great success.

We offer our support to the future expansion plans of the Lethbridge & District Exhibition and look forward to touring a successful opening.

Sincerely,

Brian Cornforth

President Alberta Fire Chiefs Association